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February 7, 2018
 
To: Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources 
Chair Senator Michael Dembrow 
House Committee on Energy and Environment 
Chair Representative Ken Helm 

Re: Testimony for HB4001 and SB1507 – Clean Energy Jobs Bill 
Public Hearing scheduled 2/7/2018

For the entire committee on Environment and Natural Resources, Chair Representative Helm,
Chair Senator Dembrow,

Thank you for working for several years to put together these Bills, HB 4001 and SB 1507. 

I am a resident of Lane County, and, along with the many people in many groups that are
supporting these Bills, wish to encourage you toward passage of this legislation.  

This is a situation much like our problems with our foster care.  Our earth is in immediate
need of our help.  Just as these children are of huge concern to our community, our
earth/environment has been badly damaged and we know that the facts support just how
much.  The facts also point they way, via these Bills to provide  ways to combat the use of
fossil fuels.  The Bills also provide many  excellent ways to sequester Carbon.

We will see all the usual input from fossil fuel extractors, and Large agricultural concerns to
negate these Bill"s intent.  

It is my hope that your courage will win the day, and your ability to be creative in solutions
will indeed begin the long process needed to set these bills in motion.  

Thank you,   Sue Craig  Eugene/Springfield Interfaith Earthkeepers
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